
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
 

The Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners has  

tentatively adopted a measure to increase its property tax 

levy. 

 
Last year’s property tax levy: 

 

A.  Initially proposed tax levy ................... $484,824,504 

 

B. Less tax reductions due to Value Adjustment Board 

and other assessment changes ................. $733,930 

 

C.  Actual property tax levy ...................... $484,090,574 

 

This year’s proposed tax levy .................... $523,440,778 

 

All concerned citizens are invited to attend a public 

hearing on the tax increase to be held on 

Tuesday, September 26, 2017, 

6:00 P.M. 

at 

The County Commission Assembly Room – 5th Floor, 

County Courthouse, 315 Court Street, 

Clearwater, Florida, 33756 

 

A FINAL DECISION on the proposed tax increase and the 

budget will be made at this hearing.  


